
C^ 71 - ^0^1

Sayers, Margery

From: Beth Cobleigh <cobleighbeth@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 6, 2021 12:52 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB71

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Good afternoon,

After learning of the motion that Councilmember Walsh made to approve all electric construction, I am writing to

oppose such a bill at ANY time.

I feel this isn't something the Council should decide.

Thank you, Beth Cobleigh



Sayers, Margery

From: Gene Sementilli <Gene.Sementilli@c21nm.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 10:28 AM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: [BULK] Amendment 1 to CB 71

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Unsubscribe

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving such messages from
this sender, please unsubscribe

Dear Howard County Elected Officials,

/ write with concerns regarding Amendment 1 to CB 71. A change this drastic should not be made through a last
minute amendment to a bill after a public hearing took place. Homebuyers should have time to evaluate this
proposal and provide feedback and testimony. It is unlikely that most county residents even know this is being
considered. A change like this will greatly limit a future buyer's options when shopping for a new home, and it needs
to be given much more very careful consideration. I appreciate your consideration.

Kind regards,

Gene J Sementilli GRI, CRS, SRS, epRo, PSA, MRP

Associate Broker MD & DC
CENTURY 21 New Millennium
C 301.807.7797 | 0 410.266.9005x3139 | eFAX 301.576.7889
Gene.Sementilli(5)c21nm.com

Search For Homes

Free Home Market Report

Join me on mv mobile app
CLICK HERE to join my newsletter!

I can help you move around the corner or around the world.
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